
Daffodil Tea  

Please come and join us on 

Saturday 12th April 2025 at 3pm 

in the Drymen Hall for a Daffodil 

Tea.  

There will be lots of savoury 

bites, scones and cakes, tea and 

coffee, daffodils and a glass of 

fizz.  

Tickets will be available at the end of March - we have 

decided not to set a specific ticket price, but as this is a 

fund raising event, we would welcome any donations.  

Please ask one of us about tickets.  

We really hope that you will be able to join us and bring 

your friends as well.  

Janet Shields, Pauline Burns, Celia and Louise 

 


